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Suspension of All Corps Activities 
 in Response to the Novel Coronavirus (Updated on 30 Nov 2020) 

 Owning to a Surge in confirmed Covid-19 cases, all actual training and 
meetings will be suspended temporarily with effect from Monday, November 30 until 
further notice.  Squadrons / units should conduct virtual on-line training and meetings 
as far as possible.  The Corps has acquired a Zoom license for eight users.  OCs of 
Wing / Squadron / unit may contact HQ for allocation of Zoom access.  

  Please refer to the Corps’ website for further updates. Stay healthy! 
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